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September 13, 2013 

 

 

Dear Families, 

 

Welcome to the start of a wonderful new school year here at Benjamin 

Franklin Elementary School.  My name is Martina Mapp. I will be 

your child’s new ESOL teacher.  As your child’s teacher I am 

committed to maintaining high standards of teaching and learning.   

 

I have been working in the Philadelphia school district ct since 1994.  

Most of my career has been in the teaching of literacy; these include the 

teaching of reading writing listening and speaking. 

 

As your child’s ESOL teacher, I will not only be teaching literacy skill 

but also how to be proficient in the English language.  As the year 

progresses, please feel free to contact me by email or phone to discuss 

any questions or concerns.  I look forward to working with your 

children and having a fun and productive school year. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Martina Mapp, ESOL teacher 

mmapp@philasd.org 

215-728-5017 
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